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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What an amazing school we have.  The children of All Saints are the best.  Just thought I 
needed to tell you! 
 
School Governor Positions 
 
We have vacancies for parents who would like to become a school Governor at All Saints. If 
you are interested, please contact me directly. 
 
Just a reminder of our after school clubs:  Please make sure your child has a change of 
clothes for all sports clubs. 
 
 

Day Club Year Groups 

Monday Sports Club 3,4,5,6 

Monday Choir 2,3,4,5,6 

Tuesday Board game club 3,4,5,6 

Tuesday  Football 3,4,5,6 

Thursday American Football 4,5,6 

Thursday  Mini Vinnies 1,2,3,4,5,6 

Craft club for Reception class, Yrs 1 and 2 will be starting soon 
 
Healthy eating 
 
Whilst I understand that trying to become a healthy school isn’t easy, can I please, please 
ask that you only send your children to school with healthy snacks for break. We have a 
selection of fruit for the children, which they absolutely love.  I know and understand that 
some children have specific diets and there are always exceptions, but if we can work 
together on this it would be great.  If you have any questions about what being a healthy 
school means to the children, please don’t comment on social media, come and speak to me 
or any member of staff. 
 
As always, if you need to speak to me please contact the office on 01495-303631 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr J. Price (Headteacher) 

Liturgical Year and Cycle: 27th  Sunday of Ordinary Time | Cycle A 

Key Scripture: Matthew 21-33-43 “Making Choices”  Our Pupil Profile this term is to be Grateful and 
generous 
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